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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat.  

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the February 2022 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Minutes were approved.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts reported a savings balance of $128,050.26 and a 

checking balance of $6,109.27. Treasurer’s Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

21 Reduced Rate Members and 276 Social Members for a total of 306 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 30 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 7 Jr. for an additional 41 with total 

of 347.  

 

Mike Wyckoff had 10 application for new members: John D’Orazio, Mark Speer, 

Edward Arnold, Martin Flaherty, Jimmy Verrico, Anthony Cairns, James Lambert, Chris 

Reynolds, Paul Shirey, and Ray Bradley. All applicants, except for Cairns, were present. 

Final approval for the ten was voted on and approved by the membership. New members 

were welcomed by the President.  

 

Mike Sabat gave an update on the Small Bore program. Head to head matches have 

resumed. Contact him if you would like to shoot smallbore. 

 

Dan Grey gave an update on the Youth Archery program. Next session will be March  

12th with sessions on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month. 

 

Youth Shooting continues to have a good turnout. Next session is March 19th. Normal 

dates for Youth Shooting are the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of the month. 

 

Tony McClure gave an update on Ladies Night. The sessions are averaging 14 attendees.  

The next session is March 15th. 

 

Outside classes continue to have good turnout. Defensive Pistol class this past weekend 

had 13 attendees. Next class is April 30th- May 1st. 

 

Vic Gurinowitsch had an update from the Beaver County Conservation League meeting. 

Fish and Game wardens gave updates and there is an upcoming Hunter-Trapper 

education course. Details of the meeting are on the Conservation League website 

http://bcscl.net/ 
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Mike Sabat has posted flyers for the Youth Fishing Derby in Hopewell on April 30th and 

the Youth Day in Midland on July 16th. 

 

Received card from Ken Husk’s daughter, Kennetha, expressing appreciation to the club 

for the flowers for her mother and father. 

 

Work Day Items: Couple of items for workday: making some new target stands and 

cleaning of clubhouse and Indoor Range. Work day starts at 9:00 AM. 

 

New member Orientation will be at 9:15 AM in the clubhouse to be followed by a 

walking tour of the club grounds. 

 

Hats and shirts are for sale. 

 

Comments for the Good of the Club: 

 

Jon Fadzen is looking for a volunteer to help with the Hunter Education program. 

 

New range signs will be posted on the outdoor ranges. Paper targets are to be used on all 

ranges: no metal or other objects re to be used as targets. On the Rifle Range, AR-AK 

rifles are to be used on the left pad and targets are to be placed on the left side of the 

backstop. On the Pistol ranges, no AR-AK rifles are to be used. 

 

Timbering is scheduled to start in April. Notices will be put on the website if ranges are 

not available for use. 

 

Members were reminded to review By-Laws for changes. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM.   


